
BABY DEDICATION MEETING TODAY 
If you would like to dedicate your child at our baby dedication on May 13, there are 
two opportunities to attend a required meeting: TODAY and May 6 at 11 a.m. in the 

Conference Room at Creekside. Only one meeting needs to be attended.  

KIDS CHOIR REHEARSALS BEGIN TOMORROW 
All children 4 years-4th grade are invited to sing in our kids choir on Sunday,  

May 13! Rehearsals will be from 4-5 p.m. in the TBC auditorium on April 30, May 2, 
7, and 9. No pre-registration is required. Check the Hub for music soon!  

OUT TO LUNCH 
This is a chance for women of all ages to gather, share lunch, fellowship and 

worship. It’s happening this Wednesday, May 2 at 12 p.m. in the Creekside Center. 
Cost is $5 per person. Childcare is not provided. RSVP on the Women’s Ministry 

page of our website.  

NEW 5TH GRADER PARENTS MEETING 
If you’re a parent of a student finishing 4th grade, join us for this meeting!  

We will be helping parents and students understand what to expect in their 
transition into Overflow Student Ministry. It’s happening on Sunday, May 6 at  

9:30 a.m. at the Outback.  

HS SENIOR RECOGNITION 
We want to recognize graduating seniors on Sunday, May 20 during the 9:30 and 

11:00 a.m. services! To participate, please send a young picture and a senior 
picture to Leslie Hilliard at leslieh@tbcweb.org by May 11.  

FAMILY MINISTRY VOLUNTEER INTEREST MEETING 
Are you interested in volunteering in Family Ministry? Come to a volunteer interest 

meeting on May 6 or May 20 during the 9:30am and 11 a.m. services in the 
Creekside Center to find out more.  

SURVEY INPUT PARTY RESCHEDULED 
Last month, many of you took our spring survey. Now it's time to input all the data.  
We need 30 people to make this happen, but right now we don't have that! Bring 

your laptop and we'll provide dinner! It’s been rescheduled to Thursday, May 10 at 
6 p.m. at the Outback. RSVP at the HUB! 

SUMMER SCHEDULE 
Just a reminder for all you early birds: there will be no 8:15 a.m. service  

beginning June 3! It will resume August 19.  

Congratulations to Nolan and Mary Gaines Irish on their new baby boy! 
James Walker was born on March 21 weighing 7 lbs. 3 oz. and 19” long. 

Congratulations to Mark and Halley Rojas on their new baby boy! 
 Eli Elliott was born on April 20 weighing 6 lbs. 9 oz. and 19” long. 
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Chase Bowers   COME AND SEE #15   April 29, 2018 
Missions Pastor 

JESUS HAS SOMETHING TO SAY 
John 7:37-52  

 
Jesus’ invitation is ____________. 

Jesus’ invitation is ____________. 

Jesus’ invitation is ________________.  

The ___________ of God in the life of _____ ___________ is life giving 
both _____ them and ____________ them.  

Having Bible knowledge without following Jesus is an ______________ 
in _____________ the _____________. 
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